## **Ballard Middle School Announcements**

Musical	Friday February 2nd Day 3/A	Activities
★ Musical Shirt Orders are due Today. Don't forget to turn your money and shirt size into Mrs. Renze or the Office!	<ul> <li>★ There will be a Battle of the Books meeting immediately after school this Thursday, January 25 in Mrs.         Fulkerson's room (across from the gym doors by the 7th grade pod). If you can't come but still want to participate in BOB, please let Mrs. Fulkerson know. Sixth graders do not have to have a team to participate.</li> <li>★ Kona Ice will be back February 14th!</li> </ul>	★ Track Order Forms are in the office. They are due February 23rd!